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NCAA Officials: 

This document was developed as part of the NCAA’s continued review of its risk management

program.  Please note that this document summarizes information that may render an official

ineligible to officiate any rounds of any of the NCAA championships.    

Also, please note that one or more of the components of the “Notifications and Determinations”

section may not be in place until the 2020-21 academic year.

Best regards,

Dan Calandro 

NCAA, Director of Championships and Alliances
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